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By e-mail 

Our ref: 1826 
Mr. John Smith 
request-380923-2e98cf9f@whatdotheyknow.com 

23 January 2017 

Dear Mr. Smith, 

I am writing to confirm that the University has now completed its search for 
the information which you requested on 10 January. 

You requested the following: 

 Please would you be able to provide me with the details of what 
student data is shared with the Students' Union upon 
registration? 

For example, name, user ID, e-mail address, etc 

We share the following data: 

Student ID number 
Name 
Date of birth 
E-mail address 
Term-time address 
Gender 
Nationality 
Year of study 
Mode of study 
Student type (i.e., undergraduate or postgraduate) 
Student status (‘Enrolled’) 
Course code 
Course name 
College 
Department within the College 
Building access card number 

For students who have opted out, we provide: 

Student ID number 
Name 
E-mail address 
Student status (‘Opted out’) 



 Additionally, does the university provide this data automatically, 
or do students have to explicitly opt in/opt out of this data 
sharing process during registration? 

Students may opt-out of having the data provided. 

We believe we have provided you with all the information you requested.  
However, if you are unhappy with the way the University has handled your 
request, or with the information you have received, you may ask for an 
internal review.  You can do this by sending a letter to: 

Secretary to Council 
Brunel University London 
UXBRIDGE 
UB8  3PH 

or by sending an e-mail to foirequests@brunel.ac.uk. 

If we are unable to resolve your complaint to your satisfaction, you have 
the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision.  
The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 

Customer Contact 
Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
SK9 5AF 

Sincerely, 

 

Mary F. Liddell 
Information Access Officer 
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